
 

Nossa Terra Gloriosa: 
A Peace Corps Mozambique Experience 

 

Hunter Harig is a 2013 Master of Public Health graduate from the Department of Community and 
Behavioral Health at the University of Iowa. Hunter recently completed his Peace Corps service in 
Mozambique where he worked as a health volunteer. In Mozambique, he worked toward improving 
access and quality of HIV, STI, and malaria services as well as providing organizational support for 
various community based organizations and a local and state health department. Hunter's primary areas 
of interest are social determinants of health, malaria, and HIV.  

Individuals with disabilities are encouraged to attend all University of Iowa-sponsored events. If you are a person with a disability who requires 

a reasonable accommodation in order to participate in this program, please contact the College of Public Health in advance at 319-384-1500. 

 Hunter Harig, MPH 
 
Monday, October 10, 2016 
12:30 - 1:30 pm 
C217 CPHB 
 

Lunch is provided.  Please RSVP to lexie-just@uiowa.edu.  


